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December 1- Christmas Hat Month/Food Hamper Competition/Door 

Decorating Begins 

December 7- Curling- Patton, Grade 4- Longhouse 

December 12-15- Candy Grams for sale 

December 12– Energy Cup Competition Begins, Beban Swim/Skate- 

Dolen, Needham, Knight 

December 14- Curling- Patton  

December 16- Candy Grams handed out 

December 20- Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 

December 22- Celebrate Student Learning 5:30-6:30pm 

Christmas Concert 7pm/ Rehearsal at 1:30pm 

December 23- Last Day before Christmas Holidays 

December 24- Jan. 8- Christmas Break 

 

 

D E C E M B E R  2 0 1 6  

Merry 

Christmas 

It’s hard to believe that 

December is already upon 

us.  We have many special 

events and activities 

planned including the 

Christmas Hamper 

Competition, the Door 

Decorating Competition, 

and our annual Christmas 

Concert.  Please review the 

school calendar as 

December is a busy month. 

Enjoy the holiday with your 

families. I would like to 

extend warm wishes to 

everyone this Christmas 

Season.   

All the best,  

Mrs. Young 



 

 

PAC Meetings 

The PAC meeting dates will be changing after 

Christmas to help accommodate more parents. 

Dates to be announced. 

Christmas Door Decorating 

Competition 
Please stay tuned for the January edition of the 

newsletter to see which class wins the door decorating 

competition.  The classes will be competing from now 

until December 16th. 

Christmas Hamper 

Competition 
Please join us in helping families in need during this 

Christmas season.  We will be holding a Christmas 

Hamper completion and would ask families to 

contribute non-perishable goods. Thank you in 

advance for your support. Coats for Folks 
 We are happy to promote this amazing local initiative 
for either Donation or Pick-Up. There are clean, warm 
clothes for men, women and children. Everyone is 
welcome.  
Coats for Folks is open Tuesday to Friday from 11 am 

until 3 pm. They are located at 710 First Ave. 

High School Ornament 

Decorating 
Our high school friends have invited us over for some 

festive fun on Dec. 16, 19-20th. We will be walking over 

to decorate ornaments and enjoy some Christmas 

treats for an hour.  



 

 

 

 

Christmas Concert 

It is hard to believe that the Christmas concert is only a couple weeks away. All children have 

the opportunity to be part of the show. Students will be asked in the upcoming week, during Fine 

Arts, if they plan on being in attendance. The concert will be held @ 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, 

December 22nd (1:30pm-dress rehearsal). We invite all who can’t make it to the evening show, to 

come to the afternoon show. 

 Students who are part of the production, “Jingle Bell Hill” (and learned their part out of class 

time) have already been given a costume suggestion guide. This costume will be worn throughout 

the show. Please see Ms. Furlan if you need another copy. Thank you and see you at the show! 

SCHOOL CLOSURES 

 If schools are closed due to snow, or any other weather-related problems, announcements will be 

made on local radio stations (WOLF 106.9 FM, WAVE 102.3 FM, and 91.7 COAST FM) by 7 a.m. on 

the day of the closure.  Please do not call the radio station – tune in and listen for the 

announcements, which will be made on a regular basis.   

In addition, the district will post the information on the district’s website, Twitter, Facebook and 

mobile app.  Please keep in mind, however, that there may be situations where this is not always 

possible, for example, power outages or technical problems.  The most reliable method is to listen 

to the local radio stations. 
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